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31 October 2024

By email to:
Mobile Stakeholder Group
Broadband Stakeholder Group
Consumer Stakeholder Group

Product Disclosure – Draft Broadband Marketing Guidelines – Extension to submissions 
deadline

1. We have received a request for further time to respond to the Draft Broadband 
Marketing Guidelines 2024.

2. We have considered the request and decided to extend the deadline for submissions 
by a further week. Submissions are now due by 5pm on Wednesday 13 November 
2024.

3. Submissions can be emailed to market.regulation@comcom.govt.nz, with 
“Broadband Marketing Guidelines” in the subject line. 

4. If you have any questions in relation to this letter, please email 
market.regulation@comcom.govt.nz, for the attention of Andrew Young, Retail 
Service Quality Manager. Thank you in advance for your feedback.

Ngā mihi nui,

Andrew Young
Retail Service Quality Manager, Telecommunications
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